
 

Commissioners Paul Mixon and Nathan Boyles will be hosting a Town Hall 

Meeting to discuss Natural Resources 

 

Notice is hereby given that Commissioner Paul Mixon (District 1) and 

Commissioner Nathan Boyles (District 3) will be hosting a Town Hall meeting to be 

held on Tuesday, May 23, 2023, beginning at 2:30 pm.  The meeting will be held at 

the Brackin Building located at 302 N. Wilson Street, Suite 305, Crestview, FL.  

 

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss land management and conservation.    

 

This is not a meeting of the Board of County Commissioners, nor is it governed by 

the provisions of section 286.011, Florida Statutes.  However, two or more members 

of the Board of County Commissioner will be in attendance. The public is welcomed 

to attend. 

 

Okaloosa County adheres to the American Disabilities Act and will make reasonable 

modifications for access to these hearings upon request. Requests may be made to 

the County Commission office at 850-651-7105 and must be made at least 48 hours 

in advance of the hearing in order to provide the requested service. 

  


